
ADVERTISEMENT FOR BID 
 

The City of Washington Illinois will receive sealed bids for the bored installation of 

sanitary sewer under Cummings Lane in Washington, IL. Electronic plans can be 

obtained from the City Engineer. 

Bids will be received at the office of the City Engineer, 301 Walnut, Washington IL 

until 10:00 AM on Friday October 2, 2020 at which time all bids will be opened 

and read aloud. If bids are mailed via the U.S. Postal Service regular mail, they 

must be addressed to the City of Washington, Attn: City Engineer, and arrive by 

the opening of bids as noted above. Late bids will not be accepted and will remain 

unopened. All bids must be enclosed in a sealed envelope bearing the name and 

address of the proposer and clearly marked as follows: 

 

Attn: City Engineer 

Heilman’s Sanitary Sewer Extension 

Bid Opening Date: Friday October 2, 2020 

 

Bidder is advised this work is subject to local prevailing wage requirements. 

The City of Washington reserves the right to reject any and/or all bids. 

Contact Information: Dennis Carr, City Engineer 

                                       Email: dcarr@ci.washington.il.us 

                                       Phone 309-271-9635 

 

mailto:dcarr@ci.washington.il.us

